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You have included Burnley Civic Trust in your non-statutory consultees for the above. 

It was discussed at our last committee meeting and we do not consider that we - as Burnley 
Civic trust -have sufficient knowledge of the Pendle District to make any representations on the 
matter. 

We appreciate that there may be matters where we would comment on any issues bordering or 
crossing any local boundaries, but it seems they are very infrequent and may be covered by 
inclusion with the planning lists on which we are regularly monitoring. 

It is regrettable that there is no longer a Pendle Civic Trust-or one that we are aware of. 

 

Edward Walton 

Chairman 

Burnley Civic Trust 

 


